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Bradman Road, Parafield Gardens SA 5107 

Phone 08 82583612 Fax 08 82815851 Email 

dl.1135.info@schools.sa.edu.au 

www.karrendips.sa.edu.au 

A Message from the Principal 

Support Staff Week 

Last week we celebrated Support Staff Week. On behalf of our students, 

teachers, leadership team and families I would like to say a big thank 

you to our wonderful team of SSOs at Karrendi Primary School. We thank 

them for their hard work, expertise, optimism, innovation and 

professionalism. Furthermore, we thank them for their commitment to our 

students and their motivation to support them to reach their potential, 

achieve learning growth and develop holistically. We also thank our 

SSOs for the many ways they care for our students, staff and families and 

for the ways they work collaboratively with our staff team. Many thanks 

to our teaching and leadership staff and students who made last week 

so special for our SSOs. It was much appreciated. 

 

Year 7’s Moving to High School in 2022… 

Year 7 public school students will be taught in high school from Term 1, 

2022. This means that from 2022, year 6 will be the last year of primary 

school and year 7 will be the first year of high school.  Year 7 is already 

part of high school across the country so this move will bring South 

Australia in line with other states and territories, as well as other 

education systems in our state. 

Planning is well underway to make sure the move of year 7 to high school 

is well-managed and considered. Together with the information shared by 

the department, we will provide information as plans for the move 

progress. As part of this information sharing process, we will send home a 

fact sheet for parents and caregivers later this week.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TERM 3 
 

WEEK 7 

 

Tues 3/9 

SAPSASA Tag 

Rugby 

Yr 4/5s 

 

Wed 4/9 

Rm 24 excursion 

 

Thurs 5/9 

Zoo excursion 

Rms 17, 19 & 20 

 

Fri 6/9 

Healthy Habits 

Special Lunch 

 

WEEK 8 

 

Wed 11/9 

Festival of Music 

Rehearsal 9:30-

1:30pm 

 

Governing Council 

2pm 

 

Choir Performance 

6:30pm 

 

Thurs 12/9 

Wheels Day 
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Wheels Day 

Wheels Day is coming up in week 8 on Thursday 12th September. Please 

make sure to return the permission slip by Wednesday 11th September.  

Remember to bring your helmet and any other safety gear you own.  

We’re looking forward to a fun day! 



 

Book Week Parade 
Our annual Book Week Parade was so much fun! There were many students who dressed up 

and showed off their secret powers. Thank you to all of the families who attended, and a 

huge thank you to Mrs Beattie for all of her hard work during Book Week and for organising 

a great parade! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Canteen News 
On the 21st August we had our Book Week Special Lunch and all orders went into a draw for a prize of 

winning a book of their choice. 

 

The winners were:  

Daemeon Hubbert from Room 7 and  

Gabriella Prestia from Room 3 

 

Thank you to everyone who ordered on the day! 

 

On the 6th September we are having a Healthy Habits Special Lunch.  We will be making this a tradition 

at Karrendi of having a Special Healthy Habit lunch order each term.  Your notes have already gone out 

and are due back by Thursday 5th September, week 7.  

No other lunch order menu items will be available on this day    

Please see me in the canteen if you have any queries. 

 

Julie  


